
next two terms on 

Long Service Leave.  

Next term, Mr 

Christie from D3 and 

Mrs Hopper from D1 

will be on LSL.  

We have secured very 

suitable replacements 

for both of these 

teachers, and parents 

can be confident that 

current programs will 

be carried on and that 

these replacements 

are of a high calibre. 

I would like to thank 

the parents of 

Caralee for their 

assistance and support 

over this term, and 

wish all our staff, 

parents and 

supporters a safe and 

enjoyable school 

vacation time. 

Trevor Anderson  

Principal 

I would like to 

congratulate our 

students on their 

efforts in the 

Interschool games 

held over this term 

against other schools 

across the district.  

The Football team won 

the Eagles Cup and the 

Soccer team won the 

Soccer Cup.  

Unfortunately, the 

Netball missed out as 

they lost one game, 

and the Hockey team 

do not play for a cup.   

The accumulation for 

the school in sports is 

the Cockburn District 

Interschool Carnival 

on Thursday, 25th 

June.  Our weekend 

Netball teams have 

acquitted themselves 

very well over the past 

few weeks with a 

string of wins.  

I would also like to 

take this opportunity 

to thank the staff of 

Caralee and the 

parents of our 

students who have 

given their time and 

effort for our students 

to be so competitive.  

Students will be given 

their Semester 

Reports on Tuesday to 

bring home. The 

reports are an 

examination and a score 

of the academic 

progress and effort 

each child has put into 

their learning over this 

semester.  

If you have concerns 

about your child’s 

progress, I would 

encourage you to make 

an appointment to see 

the class teacher .  

If your child does not 

bring a report on 

Tuesday after school, 

could you please 

contact the school as 

soon as possible? 

Due to Department of 

Education policy in 

relation to leave 

entitlements, there will 

be many of our 

teachers away over the 

Principal 
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Our website: 

www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au 

SMS Attendance: 

0409 883 536 

Our email address: 

Caralee.cs@education.wa.edu.au 

Allergy friendly school: 

Please remember NO 

NUTS or nut products. 

 

Term 2 

 Wed, 1st July      

Reward Day 

 Fri, 3rd July       

Last Day of Term 

 

Term 3 

 Tue, 21st July      

School Return 
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The closing date for        
purchasing tickets through 
the school is this Friday, 
26th June. The  tickets are 
$23. After this you will need to 
purchase through ticketmaster. 

Caralee’s Got Talent 

I am pleased to say there were 
many stand-out auditions this 
year, which made choosing the 
finalists very difficult. These 
can be found on the Music 
Room door. Congratulations to 
those students who have made 
the final show next term! 

Dance Term 3 

Students will be learning dance 
1 day a week next term as part 
of our performing arts program 
culminating in a 'whole school' 
performance. Classes have al-
ready chosen songs and have 
started to work on costume 
ideas.  
 
Thank you, students, for all 
your efforts this term. Have a 
great break and see you all 
Term 3!  

Mrs Mills                             
Music Specialist 
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Choir 

The choir have finished the 
term with another fantastic  
performance at Kardinya Shop-
ping Centre!  

There was the whole choir,   
soloists, percussionists and  
clarinet players performing.  

With all students putting in an 
effort to learn their parts this 
term, they will now enjoy a well
-earned break.  They are     
looking forward to rehearsing 
for their Burswood performance 
next term with our first        
rehearsal this Friday at 2.00pm. 

Burswood Tickets 

The choir are performing their 
own version of 'The Wizard of 
Oz' at Burswood this year. With 
singing, acting and costumes, 
they are looking forward to   
performing in front of a large 
crowd filled with 10 other 
schools and parents. We hope 
to see you there. We perform 
on the 23rd Sept (Wednesday 
of week 10 Term 3). 
 

Sport 

Congratulations to all the      
children who played interschool 
sport for Caralee in Term 2.   

Hockey and Netball had some 
great games and competed very 
well.  The soccer A were lucky 
enough to win the Division Shield 
for the second year in a 
row.  The footy team, after a few 
years trying, were Eagles Cup 
champions for 2015 and will be 
presented the cup by an Eagles 
player in Term 3. 

A big thanks to all the teachers, 
EA’s, parents and volunteers that 
made the season a success for 
the children.  Our last games are 
at the lighting carnival on  
Thursday 25th of June 

Jason Shapcott                   
Deputy Principal 

 

Well done,          

Landlubbers!!! 

Over $670 was 

raised on our  

Pirate Day for the research into the  

prevention and cure of childhood brain tumours. 

WEBSITE ANNOUNCEMENT 

Please note:  the website    

company that we go through 

has been put into receivership 

and we cannot access the 

website to update it. 
Pira

te D
ay 

http://www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au


COMMUNITY NEWS 

Are you looking for a sport to keep your children fit and ac-
tive?  

 

Pop Tennis offers tennis lessons all year round  

For children 3 years of age through to Adults.  

All lessons are conducted  The Melville Tennis Centre.  

For all bookings and enquiries email glen@poptennis.com.au 

GLEN POPOVSKY 

          DIRECTOR 

 
 

 

m: 0433 340 646 

e: glen@poptennis.com.au 

w: www.poptennis.com.au 
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